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18th May 2023 
 

Sports Day 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This year, Sports Day for children in Reception to year 6, will be taking place on Friday 16th 
June at 1 p.m. onwards on the school field (next to the school). Parents are welcome to come 
along to watch and support their child/ren in their races and activities. The gates to the school 
field will be open from 12.45 p.m. 

 
On the morning of the same day, Nursery will be holding their Sports Day events, This will 
also be held on the school field. The activites will run from 10 am – 10:30 am. Parents are 
wecome come come along to watch their children. 
 
Please could you ensure that your child/ren comes into school on that day with a sun hat and 
some sun screen (clearly labelled please), along with their water bottles. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr. Manning 
Headteacher 

 
 

 
 


